SAMPLE LETTERS
Attached are some sample fundraising letters for you to use and customize. 
Letter #1 General Letter

Dear Family & Friends,

On Sunday, June 9, I will be making a BALD statement against pediatric cancer by participating in the One Mission Kid’s Cancer Buzz-Off at Gillette Stadium.  I’ll be raising money to help fund vital programs and services at Boston Children’s Hospital that are helping kids beat cancer. 

<Insert your own story here as to why you are participating>

· Why helping pediatric cancer patients and their families is important to you.

· Who you shave for.  Are you shaving in honor of somebody in particular? Have you been touched by cancer in some way?

· Why raising funds for Boston Children’s Hospital is important to you. Do you have a personal connection? 

<Or, use the general statement below:>

I have chosen to buzz off my hair because the toll pediatric cancer takes on patients and their families is profound. Children must endure painful treatments and lengthy hospital stays while their families cope with unimaginable stress, anxiety and financial strain.  Your generous support will assist One Mission in funding vital programs and services that bring help, hope, care and support to pediatric cancer patients and their families.  

It’s easy to contribute to this important cause! You may give in one of two ways:

· Make a gift online, it’s simple, fast and totally secure  

<insert the link to your personal fundraising page> 

· Write a check payable to “One Mission” and send it directly to me at: 

YOUR ADDRESS

Donations are tax deductible to the full extent of the law!  

Remember to check with your company’s HR Department to find out if the company will match your gift to double your impact in the fight against pediatric cancer.    

Many thanks for your support -- and don't forget to forward this to anyone who you think might want to donate too!

All the Best,
YOUR NAME

Letter #2 - I’m Going Bald on June 9

I am Going Bald on June 9th, 2013

Dear Family & Friends,

I am going to go Bald on June 9 in support of children who are fighting cancer. I am participating in this event because children who have cancer do not have a choice to lose their hair, but I do and I can’t wait to take it all off!!

This event is called the One Mission Kid’s Cancer Buzz-Off. Money raised will help fund programs and services at Boston Children’s Hospital that provide help, hope, care and support to kids and families battling cancer. These programs are funded solely with philanthropy, and we need your help to keep them running. 

My fundraising goal is <insert goal> and I need your help. 

It’s easy to contribute to this important cause! You may give in one of two ways:

· Make a gift online, it’s simple, fast and totally secure  

<insert the link to your personal fundraising page> 

· Write a check payable to “One Mission” and send it directly to me at: 

YOUR ADDRESS

Donations are tax deductible to the full extent of the law!  

Remember to check with your company’s HR Department to find out if the company will match your gift to double your impact in the fight against pediatric cancer.    

Many thanks for your support -- and don't forget to forward this to anyone who you think might want to donate or shave their heads too!

Your soon to be bald friend,
YOUR NAME

Letter #3 - Kids Get Cancer Too!

Dear Family & Friends,

Imagine enduring months of chemotherapy, countless needles, endless nausea, fevers

and infections. Imagine going through this. Now imagine watching your child

go through this. Unfortunately, there are many children and families at Boston Children’s Hospital that are experiencing this nightmare right now

.

Cancer is a horrific disease and it is sad when we hear of those who are diagnosed.

Did you know that more than 50% of the children who are diagnosed with cancer

are age 2 and under? These could be our kids and that is why I have decided to

show my support for them by shaving off my hair at the Kid’s Cancer Buzz-Off on

Sunday, June 9, 2013.

Funds raised from the Kid’s Cancer Buzz-Off support programs and services at

Boston Children’s Hospital Boston that provide help, hope, care and support to children and families touched by cancer. These programs are funded solely with philanthropy and we need your help to keep them running. A few examples include:

· Support programs for patients and families

· Special catered meals each month that provide a break from the cafeteria food

· Free Parking Passes

· Financial assistance to patients and their families in need

· Life-saving research

· Support of clinical trials in the effort to alleviate the pain associated with

· pediatric cancer treatment and to enhance the quality of life for the children

My fundraising goal is <$insert goal> and I need your help.

It’s easy to contribute to this important cause! You may give in one of two ways:

· Make a gift online, it’s simple, fast and totally secure  

<insert the link to your personal fundraising page> 

· Write a check payable to “One Mission” and send it directly to me at: 

YOUR ADDRESS

Donations are tax deductible to the full extent of the law!  

Remember to check with your company’s HR Department to find out if the company will match your gift to double your impact in the fight against pediatric cancer.    

Many thanks for your support -- and don't forget to forward this to anyone who you think might want to donate or shave their heads too!

All the Best, 
YOUR NAME

Letter #4 - I am one tough woman

Dear Friends,

I am a confident woman who feels passionately about children. I would move

heaven and earth to help a sick child. If I told you that I was planning on shaving

off all of my hair to help make a sick child smile would you believe me? Would

you be willing to make a donation to see me do it?

Well on June 9, I will be buzzing it all off at Gillette Stadium. The event is called The One Mission Kid’s Cancer Buzz-Off. Funds raised support programs and services at Children’s Hospital Boston that provide help, hope, care and support to children fighting cancer and their families. A few examples include:

· Support programs for patients and families

· Special catered meals each month that provide a break from the cafeteria food

· Free Parking Passes

· Financial assistance to patients and their families in need

· Life-saving research

· Support of clinical trials in the effort to alleviate the pain associated with

pediatric cancer treatment and to enhance the quality of life for the children

It’s easy to contribute to this important cause! You may give in one of two ways:

· Make a gift online, it’s simple, fast and totally secure  

<insert the link to your personal fundraising page> 

· Write a check payable to “One Mission” and send it directly to me at: 

YOUR ADDRESS

Donations are tax deductible to the full extent of the law!  

Remember to check with your company’s HR Department to find out if the company will match your gift to double your impact in the fight against pediatric cancer.    

Many thanks for your support -- and don't forget to forward this to anyone who you think might want to donate or shave their heads too!

All the Best, 
YOUR NAME

